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This letter is written just to commend you and your associates on the superlative
development that you have accomplished with the apprenticeship program. Though this
must have been an arduous undertaking, the results are greatly appreciated, in particular
to someone in my position.

Jesse Gonzalez and Philip Wallace, whom are our employees and are currently in
the program, have impressed me on how extremely well their skill levels are progressing.
After speaking with Jesse, it is evident that this is a reflection of the high quality of
instructors that are in your program. One individual specifically, Brian Roland, has been
a great help to Jesse, even outside of the classroom. Brian has helped Jesse on numerous
of occasions, giving Jesse technical assistance and information.

In closing I thank you for and wish for you, the continued success of the program.

ROY FLORES
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